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 ACME TOWNSHIP  
 SHORELINE PARK AND PRESERVATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 Tuesday, December 23, 2008, 8:30 p.m. 
 Acme Township Hall 
 6042 Acme Road, Williamsburg MI 49690 
 

             
Meeting called to Order at 8:30 p.m. 

 
Members present: P. Salathiel, P Brink ,C. Abernethy, K. Guy , D. Krause, 

S. Vreeland, Township Manager 
Members absent:  B. Garvey, F. Gingras, N. Knopf, K. Magliochetti, J. Maitland, 
   O. Sherberneau 
Staff present:  M. McDonough, GT  Regional Land Conservancy 
   M. Olds, GT Regional Land Conservancy 
    

              
A.   Consider approval of December 10, 2008, meeting minutes: 

 
MOTION BY GUY TO APPROVE THE DECEMBER 10, 2008, MINUTES AS          
CORRECTED. SECONDED BY ABERNETHY.  MOTION CARRIED. 

 
B.   Limited Public Comment:  

 
C.   Old Business 

Brink said that our grant application to MDOT for $600,000 of matching funds was 
not  approved.  Although in no way fatal to our project, it does add to the fundraising 

            challenge we face next year for matching funds. Discussion followed. 
  1.    Landowner relations update 

McDonough reported that he had met with Nader Saco, and his Real Estate         
agent, Bob Shorter.  Saco has  is the owner of the Sun and Sand.  

2.    Fundraising update and discussion of options for raising matching funds 
Committee members were given a “ Acme Shoreline Initiative Update”   
provided by the Conservancy.  Discussion followed. 
 

D.    New Business 
 
 
E.     Public Comment/Other Business: None 

 
 
   
 Meeting adjourned at 10:06 a.m. 
 

 
 
 
   . 


